
- 1 - 

News of  the 5th Battalion 7th Cavalry 
http://www.cav57.org 

AIRMOBILE AIRMOBILE   
May, 2004; Volume 13 Issue 2 

?????? 
DO YOU HAVE YOUR RESERVATIONS FOR  

REUNION VII  
JULY 25 - JULY 31, 2004 

CALL THE AIRPORT HOLIDAY INN 
IN ERLANGER, KY 

THE PHONE NO. IS 859-371-2233 
ASK FOR THE CAV 5/7 ROOM RATE 

IT’S $73.00 PER NIGHT 
NEXT FILL OUT YOUR REUNION 

REGISTRATION FORM 
IT’S ENCLOSED 

MAIL IT WITH YOUR CHECK TO:  
TREASURER 

CAV 5/7 ASSOCIATION 
43468 McLEAN CT. 

NOVI, MI 48375 
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BATTALION 
DIRECTORY 

 
Name  Home Phone 
President Emeritus 301-530-9039 
Ted Swett ted6@aol.com 
     

President  410-551-6167 
John Long longjohn@comcast.net 
     
Vice President 603-726-7080 
Karl Haartz Cav571vpkk@adelphia.net 
 
VP Membership 618-863-2635  
Don Shipley Donshipley@aol.com 
     
VP Operations 734-662-9612 
Allen Patrick editor@cav57.org 
     

Secretary 615-790-6325 
Jerry Houston JBhouston@comcast.net 
     

Treasurer 248-380-6895 
Jasper Catanzaro jcatanza@ford.com 
     
Sergeant At Arms 815-786-8152 
Hoss Dannewitz Hoss_Dannewitz@yahoo.com 
     
Battalion Chaplin 828-657-9568 
Eddie Rape emr12r@aol.com 
     
Legal Advisor 516-747-3894 
Jim Harmon harfirm@aol.com 
     

Vet Affairs Advisor 816-364-5158 
Doc Maxwell PapaDocMaxwell@aol.com 
     

DOA Liaison 703-239-1761 
Larry Budge lbudge@ida.org 
     

 
Company Trustees 
A Company 520-647-7605 
Tom Spalding   tspaldingsprint1@earthlink.net  
     
B Company 706-685-0464 
Don Diggs barbondiggs63@aol.com
   
     

C Company 815-786-8152 
Harold Dannewitz hoss_danewitz@yahoo.com 
     

D Company 740-533-1605 
Dennis Dickess kdickess@cloh.net 
     
E Company 407-668-7881 
Bill Moore moore380@comcast.net 
     
HHQ     203-934-9688 
Joe Dzikas    jcdjr250f@sbcglobal.net 
     
Battalion Historian 410-488-4930 
Patrick Dockery vvidoc@erols.com 
     

Memorabilia (816) 746-8629 
Bill Brown Billandevabrown@aol.com 
     

Video 210-914-2203 
Phil Sierer oldrebel@texas.net 
 

 President’s Report  by John Long 

Cav Troopers and Friends, 
This is it!  The next reunion is upon 

us and WE WANT YOU THERE.   
The ground team from A Co is doing a 
superb job preparing the site and arrang-
ing for you to join in the best reunion 
yet. 

At the last reunion, we were honored 
to have one of our own, the Chief of 
Staff of the Army, General Wickham 
speak.  This year General Maury Ed-
monds will be our speaker on Friday 
evening at the banquet.  General Ed-
monds was the 5th Bn 7th Cav com-
mander during some of the toughest 
times of the war (1970) and has contin-
ued to display a strong interest in the 
welfare of his men and the battalion at 
many of our reunions. 

We always have had a large turnout 
at our reunions but to continue to do so 
requires each of you to make a special 
effort.  If you know you are coming, 
make your reservations and get your 
event requests in ASAP.  Contact a 

buddy; get them there. If you’ve got a 
name but no number or address, contact 
Don Shipley or Jasper, get the info and 
get them there.  If you know somebody 
that was at a past reunion but haven’t 
seen them lately, call them, get them 
there.   

Some platoons and companies in the 
later years have done a tremendous job 
of locating fellow troopers and getting 
them there.  Do the same for the men in 
your squad, platoon or company. 

We have lots of fun things for you 
and your families to do at the reunion.  
There will be a little business to do and a 
special Memorial Service on Saturday.  
The weather will be perfect.  Don’t for-
get to bring those special items for the 
raffles.  Suzy and I look forward to see-
ing you there. 

 Vice President’s Report    by Karl Haartz 

Greetings from “Krazy”Karl, 
I will make this a short article so you 

can read about the up coming reunion and 
make your reservations.  

I am going to pass along a letter I re-
ceived from Ray Saucedo. Ray is a newly 
located troop from H&HQ Company 1968. 
A letter like this makes all our hard work 
worth the effort in trying to locate new 
troops.  

Dear Karl, 
I was extremely surprised and excited to 

have received your letter. To think that there 
existed an organization just for 5/7th Cav! 
As you requested I am enclosing copies of 
some old orders. I hope they help in locat-
ing other fellow troopers. I’m updating the 
information sheet you enclosed and making 
the appropriate corrections on it. I have a 
more appropriate email address that I am 
sending that receives more attention than 
the one you have listed for me. It is as fol-
lows rsaucedo@poly.rusd.k12.ca.us.  

 My eyes lit up when I saw the items 
listed in the PX and felt like a kid in a candy 

store. I will definitely join the association and 
look forward to further correspondence with 
you and any other 5/7 members. Unfortu-
nately I will not be able to attend the reunion, 
but look forward to next years gathering. 
Hope all is well with you and Garry Owen.  

 Sincerely Ray    
 
Ray sent me some orders that listed the 

addresses of the “Next of Kin” of the troops 
on the orders. This was something that was on 
replacement orders not KIA. I haven’t had 
time to check these out but this is why I would  
like everyone to get a copy of their orders 
from National Personnel Records. It is easy to 
do. Write me, cal me or just plain yell and I 
will tell you how to get them.  

 SEE YOU IN KENTUCKY, with a copy 
of your orders. 
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Reunion VII Update #2 

Warm weather has finally arrived here in Northern Kentucky and we’re already cutting grass.  It seems like we were just shoveling snow.  Time is flying 
by and Reunion VII is only a few months away.   

From the amount of rooms already reserved, it appears that we will have a great turnout for this reunion.  If you are planning to attend and haven’t made 
your room reservations yet you need to do so as soon as possible Just in case you need a reminder, Reunion VII will be held in Northern Kentucky at the 
Holiday Inn Cincinnati-Airport. The address is 1717 Airport Exchange Blvd., ERLANGER, KY 41018.  The phone number to make your reserva-
tions is: 859-371-2233.   

The dates for the reunion are Monday July 26, through Saturday July 31, 2004. 
The reunion format will be very familiar to those of you who have had the opportunity to join us in the past.  And as information for all here’s what we 

have planned for you: 
• Registration will begin on Monday July 26th.  The registration room will be open each day of the week through the morning of Saturday, July 31.  

There will be a poster in the lobby to let you know the exact hours of operation. 
• We will have a hospitality room Monday through Saturday.  Typical hours of operation will be from 8:30 am to 11:00 pm.  On Friday, July 30 we 

plan to close the hospitality room in the afternoon so the hotel can set up for our evening banquet.  Check the bulletin board for the open and clos-
ing times each day.    

• Each day of the week a continental breakfast and deli sandwich lunch bar will be served buffet style in the Hospitality room.  Times for breakfast 
and lunch will be posted on the bulletin board. 

• As in past reunions the hospitality room will have a full range of beverages for you to enjoy.     
• Our Cav 5/7 PX and Memorabilia rooms will be in operation during the entire week.  Hours of operation will be posted on the bulletin board.   
• Monday, July 26 and Thursday, July 29 have been left open for members and their families to enjoy the sites and events Northern Kentucky and 

The Greater Cincinnati area have to offer.  A few of these are:  
The Cincinnati Zoo 
The Newport Aquarium 
Newport on the Levee --- Featuring Great Restaurants and Movies 
Paramount Kings Island and Coney Island Amusement Parks 
Cincinnati Reds Baseball --- They will be playing St. Louis in Cincinnati on July 26 – 28 
Horseracing --- Turfway Park and River Downs 
Covington Landing B & B Riverboats --- A great way to take in the Cincinnati Skyline 
Gambling Casinos: Argosy, Grand Victoria, and Bel Terra 

• For those individuals that would like to take in the many attractions that Northern Kentucky has to offer but don’t want to hassle with directions or 
traffic, busses will be provided Thursday, July 29 through Saturday, July 31.  The busses will run on a schedule making the stops at all popular 
attractions, casinos and areas of interest. 

• Brochures for all the above events will be available at registration.  You can also check out the following web site s for info: www.cincinnati.com 
and www.staynky.com   

Tuesday, July 27: We have arranged a “Night Out" at a popular local comedy club, The Funny Bone, located at “Newport on the Levee” in Newport, 
Kentucky.   Newport on the Levee combines the ultimate mix of dining, shopping and entertainment.  The comedy club will supply tickets for all wishing to 
attend at no charge.  You can eat at one of the great restaurants prior to the comedy show or just have hamburgers and fries at the show.   If interested please 
check the appropriate box on the registration form.  

Wednesday, July 28: Golf outing for all interested parties.  Make sure you make this known on the registration form.   
Wednesday evening, July 28, we’ll have our traditional FREE PIZZA evening from 5:00 pm to 11:00 pm in the hospitality room.  It is a great time to 

get make new friends and to get re-acquainted old friends. 
Thursday, July 29 and Friday, July 30, during the day, Battalion/Company meetings will be held.  Check the bulletin board for exact times.  All 

members are encouraged to attend to nominate new officers, review options for reunion VIII and discuss new business.  These two days are another ideal time 
for family members and guests to get together with others and take in the Greater Cincinnati sites and events or shop at the 6 shopping malls in the area.   

Friday evening, July 30: The Company photo session will start the evening’s festivities which include a cocktail hour and the Association Banquet.  
Times for each of these events will be posted on the bulletin board.  

Saturday morning, July 31: The Association Memorial Service.  The flags will fly over a beautiful flower arrangement in an ideal location in close 
proximity to the hotel.  The Ground Team is working very hard to make this memorial service a very memorable and moving experience. 

Saturday, July 31 evening:  The Battalion Bar-B-Q dinner and dance.  Cocktails will begin the festivities and a Bar-B-Q dinner will follow.  In addi-
tion we will have a arranged for popular local show band to play 60’s and 70’s music for entertainment and dancing. 
 Our host hotel features an indoor pool, sauna, exercise room, airport shuttle, cocktail lounge, and restaurant.  The accommodations are first 
class.  Our Cav 5/7 room rate is $73.00 per night.  When calling in your reservation don’t forget to tell them you are attending the 5th Battalion 
7th Cavalry Association Reunion; this will ensure that you receive the special room rate.  In the event of any registration problems, our contact 
at the hotel is Erin Molley.  She is available 8 am to 5 pm EST Monday through Friday.  Her phone number is 859-746-5610. 

The registration fee for the reunion this year will remain $60.00 per person for adults, $30.00 per person for children 6 – 12.  Children 
under 6 are free.   Included in the registration fee will be the Friday evening banquet, the Saturday afternoon Bar-B-Q and some nice gifts that 
you will receive at registration.  There is a registration form included with this newsletter.  Please fill it out and send it in along with your reg-
istration fee as soon as possible.  We hope to see you all in Kentucky!!!  GarryOwen!!!!  
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Have you changed your mailing address recently?  Remember to send your change of address to:  
Treasurer, 5th Battalion 7th Cavalry Association, 43468 McLean Ct., Novi, MI 48375 

LETTERS 

NEW TROOPS & CHANGE OF ADDRESS. 
A Company 
Mike Tisdale 69; tisranch@netzero.com; e-mail change  
B Company 
Barry Sposato 67; 6976 Buckhorn Drive, Columbus, GA. 31904; 706-324-6302; jensposato@aol.com; located at 7th Cav  
C Company 
Ray Ramsey 68; 203 CR 2910, Pittsburg, Texas 75686; address change; cramsey@quik.com; 903-572-3066   
D Company 
Myles Oldson 68: 487 North Lubec Road, Lubec, ME. 04652; 207-733-4352; oldson@localnet.com; located at 7th Cav 
Floyd Gibson 67; 3556 Whiteoak Valley Road, Cleveland, TN. 37312; Soaringeagle4@bellsouth.net; relocated 
HQ Company 
Ray Saucedo 68; 1351 Nettleton Court, Riverside, CA. 92506; 909-275-9682; rsaucedo@poly.rusd.k12.ca.us; located at 7th Cav  
Gary Rupp 70; Nutbucketone@aol.com; new e-mail 
 
Locate the troop that was your replacement and say, “Welcome Home!” 
Ray Saucedo sent Karl Haartz a set of orders with 12 names which we do not have in our database. Who can help with find these 
troops? THINK, THINK, THINK.   
William Deboles – FL.  James Dusenbury – VA.  William Floyd – GA. 
Douglas S Hall – MI.   Thomas N Lilly – CA. Michael A Melius – CA 
Ashley G Powell – FL James W Steiger – MO. Morris Turner – TX 
Donald Quattrocchi – NJ JE Voskeritchian – CA Robert N Stribling – MS 
Daniel K Drowne – NY 
  

NEW TROOPS FOUND OR RELOCATED 

Cav 5/7 Troopers --- I just wanted you guys to know how much I appreciate you putting Connie Pearson and myself together. For the past 
two years we have maintained contact and plan on visiting each other again.  I live in Texas and he is in Illinois so getting together isn't that 
easy but we will some how. Connie is an inspiration to me and I'm sure everyone he comes in contact with. I spoke with him a little while 
ago on the phone and he and Sue are doing pretty good. He said he wants to come back down here and go to the coast again with myself 
and my wife. I hope that will be possible. Anyway, I just wanted to thank all you 5/7th guys for putting us together and supporting each 
other like you do.  
Take care and God Bless and Garry Owen, Keith Bodine 
A Co./229th AHB; 1st Cavalry/Vietnam 1966-1967; www.hack1966.com  

Sir - I'm LTC Jody Petery, currently assigned at Hohenfels Germany as the S3 of the Combat Maneuver Training Center.  On 5 May 04 I'll be taking com-
mand of 1-3 ADA BN at Fort Stewart GA, and will transition this BN into an Armored Recon Squadron, to be designated 5-7 Cav.  I believe the lineage 
will be traced directly to 5-7 Cav (Airmobile).  The Armored Recon Squadron will be the "eyes and ears" of the 1st BDE, 3 ID as the entire Division leads 
the Army into transforming into Units of Action and Units of Employment.  I will find out the specifics of the activation dates and ceremonies and coordi-
nate with you or the appropriate representative to include as many veterans of 5-7 Cav as possible.  I participated in the transformation of the 1st Stryker 
BCT at Fort Lewis and we were able to closely align our Squadron (1-14 Cav) with the 14th Cavalry Association and it produced an excellent opportunity 
for young troopers to bond with the heritage of the unit and for veterans to actively participate in unit functions.  Please forward this note to any other As-
sociation officers, who can be of assistance, 
Very Respectfully, LTC Jody L Petery, US Cavalry 

 
Editor’s Note: The Cav 5/7 Association Board has been in contact with LTC Petery and arrangements are being made to participate in the May 5 reac-
tivation event.  The Board has also extended an invitation to LTC Petery and his troopers to attend Reunion VII in July.  They are seriously consider-
ing this invite.  Stay tuned for more news on the reactivation.  As it develops it will be included on our web site and in future newsletters.  GarryOwen! 
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5th Battalion 7th Cavalry PX 

Baseball Cap 5/7 embroidered $10. 

Miniature Garry Owen Crest pin 3 

1st CAV cloth shoulder patch 5 

1st CAV window sticker (no Vietnam) 3 

1st CAV Div. challenge Coin 10 

Full size CIB 4 

1st CAV Hat pin (1”) 3 

Combat Medic pin  (new) 3 

Air Medal Pin (new) 3 

M16-A-1  Hat pin (new) 4 

Combat Cavalry pin (gold wreath - new) 4 

5/7 Guidon bumper sticker (new) 2 

Garry Owen/American flag pin (new) 4 

7th CAV Crossed Sabers (no 5) 3 

Reg. Garry Owen Crest Pin 3 

Miniature CIB pin 3 

AnKhe Hat pin 3 

5/7 porcelain tie bar pin 5 

1st CAV Div. Flag  3x5’ 15 

Raised letter CAVALRY pin  (new) 3 

1st Cav Hat pin  (5/8”)   (new) 3 

UHI  Huey pin  (new) 3 

Miniature Purple Heart pin 3 

M60 Machinegun pin  (new) 4 

Huey Hat pin (black/gold) 4 

5/7 Crossed Sabers lg. pin (new) 4 

Claymore Mine Pin  (new) 4 
Corgi HUEY Medivac or Gunship Reg. $59.  
All Metal Const. 35 

White Polo shirts button-up with collar Em-
broidered 5/7 Cav. and Garry Owen Crest all 
short sleeved, order by size 

23 

5/7 Cav Denim Shirts Embroidered with 
Garry Owen Crest.  Order by size, colors are 
Blue, Khaki, Green; Men or Ladies; Short 
Sleeves or Long Sleeves 

25 

PLEASE ALLOW THREE WEEKS ON SHIRT DELIV-
ERY.  
 
PLEASE INCLUDE $2.00 POSTAGE ON ALL SMALL 
ITEM ORDERS AND $3.00 ON ALL SHIRT AND HELI-
COPTER ORDERS. 
 
SEND ORDERS TO:  
 
JOHN GOODPASTER   
303 CORA DRIVE  
CARLISLE, OHIO 45005-3268  
 
PHONE #937-855-7475 
 
EMAIL:  goody@infinet.com 

Another one of our members of the 5th Battalion 7th Cavalry has fallen.  Charles Love 57, of 
Owen, WI died Tuesday, March 23, 2004 at home.  Services were held on Monday March 29 at 
Our Savior's Lutheran Church in Menomonee WI.  Burial with Military Rites was held in the 
Northern Wisconsin Veterans Memorial Cemetery in Spooner WI.  Charlie can be remembered by 
the chapter in Bernard E. Grady's book On The Tiger's Back, Chapter 5.  Charlie was in B Com-
pany basic training with Rod Henning and we’re sure many members knew him quite well.  This 
summer we will visit the Veterans Memorial Cemetery as it is new to our area.  We are not sure if 
there will be a visitation, if so we will attend as members of the 5th and 7th Battalion.  Rod & 
Betty Henning 
 
DALE ERICKSON, 17306 S.E. Auburn - Blackdiamond Rd., Auburn, Washington 98002 passed 
from this life, at his home with his family at his side, on November 21, 2003.  He was 58, when he 
was diagnosed with lung cancer in mid-September 2003.  He served in A Co., 1st BN/11th INF 
prior to the inception of the 5th Battalion 7th Cav.  Dale served with A Co., 5th BN 7thCav from 
1966-67.  He earned the Purple Heart and the utmost respect of those who knew him and served 
with him.  Dale attended the reunions in Detroit and Colorado Springs.  Dale is survived by his 
wife Mary, his children: Cale, Christine and Jennifer, his grandson Dale William Erickson, father 
Howard, and brothers Don & Gene.  He was buried at the Tacoma National Cemetery near a lane 
called "Street of Hero's" on Nov. 25, 2003.  Dale will surely be missed by his family and many 
friends. 
 
Fellow Cav 5/7 Troopers:  The wife of General Hal Moore, Julia Moore, passed away peacefully 
on April 18.  Services were held on Thursday April 22 in Auburn, Alabama.  General Moore re-
quested that any donations made should be made to the:  
"Ia Drang Scholarship Fund"  
First Cavalry Division Association, 302 N. Main Street, Copperas Cove, Texas 76522 

Don Shipley’s To Do List 
• Call this number and make your reservations at the reunion hotel: 859-371-2233. 
• Tell the hotel reservation clerk that you are taking part in the 5th Battalion 7th Cavalry Reun-

ion so you get the Cav 5/7discount rate. --- $73.00/night. 
• Send your reservations and money to 5th Battalion 7th Cavalry Association, 43468 Mclean 

Court, Novi. MI. 48376. 
• Mow grass until dark then call all the guys from your squad in Nam to ask if they have called 

hotel and sent in their reservations. It's a lot more fun at reunions when old friends all make it 
there!   

• Remind them we want them there! 
The hotel is filling up so get it done today.  I’ll see you all in July in Kentucky.  Anyone needing 
a roster drop me a line, or call, or just see me at the reunion.  And yes my grass is mowed and my 
reservations have been made, long ago. 

SEE YOU THERE!!! 
Garry Owen, Don  

REUNION VII RAFFLE PLANS 
The success of our past reunions has been greatly enhanced by the super raffle 

prizes that our members have donated.  We’re counting on having some great raffles 
at this reunion too; so if you have some great prizes in mind don’t forget to bring 
them along.   

We’ll be setting up a special location for all raffle prize donations so everyone can 
get a chance to look them over before the raffles begin. 

In past reunions donated prizes have included TV’s, VCRs, models, handicrafts, 
paintings, sculptures, camping gear, and lots of other good stuff. 

IN MEMORIAM 
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TREASURER’S REPORT 

Take the time to read the Financial 
Report.  If for some reason you find a mis-
take, let me know.  We are getting checks 
in for the reunion.  If your check came in 
after the bank date, you will not see it in 
this newsletter.  It will be in the next one.   

Again, I have some good news and 
some bad news.  First, the good news, we 
are getting closer to the reunion.  This will 
be the seventh reunion of the Cav 5/7 As-
sociation.  We hope that you have made 
plans to attend.  I personally visited the 
hotel and it is very similar to the hotel 
were we had our first reunion.  This hotel 
is even better because they really have 
kept it up.  I was surprised at the hotel 
cleanliness and the hotel staff wants to 
make our reunion the best one ever.  So, 
take the time to call for a reservation, take 
a few days off for a vacation, and join 
some friends for a good time.  

Now, for the bad news, Rod Henning 
recently informed me that Charles Love 
passed away.  Charles had lived alone 
these past few years.  Friends who hadn’t 
heard from him for a few days found him.  
The funeral was attended by Rod and 

Betty Henning, Dick Rohl and members 
of Charles’ family.  The Association sent 
flowers.  Charles was buried in a Vet-
eran’s Cemetery in Spooner, Wisconsin.  

I can remember being with Charlie in 
1st platoon.  We were together many days 
and nights in Vietnam.  Once, while walk-
ing along a rice paddy dike, he started 
shooting like a mad man at the water. I 
said, “What’s going on?”  He thought he 
saw a snake in the water. Then within 10 
minutes, there was an explosion behind 
me.  I was directly behind Charlie when 
he let out a yell.  I said, “What happened 
now?”  He said, “I just got hit.”   I could 
not believe it because it would have had to 
hit me too. I figured it was another snake 
story.  Sure enough, he took a few more 
steps and then decided to pull down his 
pants.  He had a very small hole in the left 
cheek of his butt and it drew about two 
drops of blood.  We both got a laugh out 
of that.     

Another time we spent about 4 hours 
in a foxhole watching the Air Force blow 
the hell out of a village just 100 meters in 
front of us.  Those bombs were so close 

we thought they were going to hit us.  In 
fact, one F4 flew so close overhead we 
could see the pilot as he let loose with a 
500-pounder.   

Charlie loved to dance and sing.  I was 
from Detroit and Charlie loved the music 
from Motown.  I think he knew all the hits 
coming from Motown. I will always re-
member him singing “My Girl” the first 
time we got to the EM Club in Colorado.   
Charlie made many of us laugh.  We did-
n’t laugh at him.  We laughed with him. 
For those of you who have copies of 
Bernie Grady’s book, “On the Tiger’s 
Back” you see a chapter about Charlie 
Love.   It truly is a shame the short memo-
ries we have of people and the how fast 
the many years since that time have gone 
by.  This is why this Association is 
around.  Take the time and talk to those 
who made you laugh and were with you 
during best of times and the worse of 
times.   

GarryOwen, 
   Jasper 

FINANCIAL REPORT 

BALANCE 
12/31/2003  $24,062.01 

   
Expenses   

Heckley Printing 
Airmobile 
Costs -$908.46 

Hoover Manufactur-
ing PX Costs -$90.40 
Goodpaster, John PX Costs -$86.00 
Conklyn's Flowers Flowers -$208.95 
Lopez, Hugo Flowers -$100.00 
Heckley Printing Extra Mailing -$1,102.72 
Total Expenses  -$2,496.53 

   
Income   
   
Donation/Interest   
Bank Interest  $24.16 
Romer, Cliff  $5.00 
Katz, Sidney  $5.00 

Heckley Printing 
Jan.Airmobil
e Priceless 

TOTAL Donations  $34.16 

Dues and Fees   
Affolfter, Richard 04-08 $50.00 
Aldrich, Collin 07-09 $30.00 
Anderson, Gerald 04 $10.00 
Armstrong, Timothy 04-08 $50.00 
Bass, Jim 04-10 $70.00 
Bernier, Charles 04 $10.00 
Best, Joseph 04 $10.00 
Blackwell, Ed 04-06 $30.00 
Branan, Jim 01-05 $50.00 
Breeding, Claude 03-04 $20.00 
Bremer, Charles 04-05 $20.00 
Brennan, Donald 04 $10.00 
Brueggemann, 
Charles 03-05 $30.00 
Brumley, Richard 04 $10.00 
Bruns, Alan 03-04 $20.00 
Catanzaro, Jasper 03-04 $20.00 
Cathcart, Sam 04 $10.00 
Cherep, John 04 $10.00 
Chewning, Ward 04-06 $30.00 
Cole, Bobby 04-06 $30.00 
Cole, Thomas 03-05 $30.00 

Colgrove, Bob 04-07 $40.00 
Cooley, Barry 04 $10.00 
Coon, Ed 06-15 $100.00 
Coulson, Thomas 02-04 $30.00 
Cullitan, Jerome 04-05 $20.00 
Curry, George 03-05 $30.00 
Czerwinski, Joseph 02-05 $40.00 
Day, Vivian 04 $10.00 
Dooley, Bookard 04 $10.00 
Duarte, Greg 04 $10.00 
Eason, Johnny 04-05 $20.00 
Elliott, Frank 04 $10.00 
Evangelous, Tom 04-05 $20.00 
Ferrall, John 03-05 $30.00 
Fitch, Gerald 04-05 $20.00 
Friedt, James 04 $10.00 
Garrett, Jerry 04 $10.00 
Goulet, Maurice 05 $10.00 
Green, Lawrence 04-06 $30.00 
Gunkel, Larry 04 $10.00 
Hines, Freddy 04 $10.00 
Hoatland, Robert 03-04 $20.00 
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FINANCIAL  REPORT (CONT’D) 

 

Horne, Elverson 04-08 $50.00 
Hoy, Clinton 04 $10.00 
Hrabik, Zbigniew 04 $10.00 
Hughes, Greg 04-05 $20.00 
Hurley, Jack 06-09 $40.00 
Iverson, Ray 04-05 $20.00 
Janes, Kenneth 04-05 $20.00 
Jensen, Arne 04 $10.00 
Kapetanakis, George 03-04 $20.00 
Katz, Sidney 04 $10.00 
Kilber, Gary 04-05 $20.00 
Klein, George 05-06 $20.00 
Kruetzkamp, John 99-04 $60.00 
Lee, Franklin 04-05 $20.00 
Leep, John 04-05 $20.00 
Lehr, Greg 04-05 $20.00 
Letts, Junior 04 $10.00 
Lewis, D. Lee 04-05 $20.00 
Lord, John 04 $10.00 
Lusk, Bill 04-05 $20.00 
Madison, Bruce 06-15 $100.00 
Magie, Bill 03-07 $50.00 
Martz, Jerry 05-08 $40.00 
Mathews, Wilford 04-06 $30.00 
Meskimen, Clarence 04-05 $20.00 
Moore, Bill 04-05 $20.00 
Nase, Dan 03-04 $20.00 
Oblad, Robert 04-07 $40.00 
Olson, Arthur 03-04 $20.00 
Osler, Boyd 03-05 $30.00 
Patrick, James 02-04 $30.00 
Perkins, Ron 02-04 $30.00 
Peterie, Jerry 04 $10.00 
Pope, John 04-06 $30.00 
Ravnass, Orvin 03-05 $30.00 
Romer, Cliff 04-05 $20.00 
Rundles, Don 04-05 $20.00 
Schlieve, Greg 04-05 $20.00 
Serini, John 04 $10.00 
Silvernagel, Myron 04-06 $30.00 
Sleeper, Eric 04 $10.00 
Soza, Henry 05 $10.00 
Splichal,  Ed 04-05 $20.00 
Stephens, Craig 04 $10.00 
Stockton, Margaret 03-04 $20.00 
Stubbs, Warren 99-08 $100.00 
Thomas, Henry 04 $10.00 
Thomas, James 04-05 $20.00 
Thomas, John 04-05 $20.00 
Townsend, Ray 04-05 $20.00 
Van Buskirk, John 04-14 $110.00 
Vick, Royce 04-05 $20.00 

Walenticonis, W 04-06 $30.00 
Welling, John 04-05 $20.00 
Wetherbee, Ric 04 $10.00 
Wiker, Charles 04-05 $20.00 
Willman, Argil 04-05 $20.00 
Woodrum, Billy 04-06 $30.00 
Zimmerman, Johnny 04 $10.00 
TOTAL Dues and 
Fees  $2,590.00 

   
PX Sales   
Brumley, Richard Cap- pins $27.00 
Conlan, Richard Shirt - pins $34.00 
Cullitan, Jerome Cap- pins $23.00 
Gray, Jack Pins $10.00 
Hernando, Rafael Cap- pins $32.00 
Islas, Dan Cap- pins $22.00 
Johnson, Jimmy 2 Caps $20.00 
Katz, Sidney Pins $35.00 
Lehr, Greg Cap - pins $30.00 
Lusk, Bill Pins $15.00 
Maltbie, George Pins $18.00 
Milder, Robert Pins $10.00 
Nosen, William Pin $6.00 
Sanchez, Joe Pins $20.00 
Simmons, Jerry CIB pin $6.00 
Soza, Henry Pins $15.00 
Stotler, Stephen Cap $10.00 
Willman, Argil Pins $23.00 
TOTAL PX Sales  $356.00 

   
TOTAL INCOME  $2,946.00 

   
7th Reunion   
Baskins, Gene 2 $120.00 
Bielski, David 2 $120.00 
Bland, David 2 $120.00 
Boyce, William 2 $120.00 
Brostrom, Gerhard 2 $120.00 
Callanan, Jane 2 $120.00 
Cardenas, Al 2 $120.00 
Catanzaro, Jasper 2 $120.00 
Coit, Harry 2 $120.00 
Daves, Herman 2 $120.00 
Edmonds, Maurice 1 $60.00 
Folden, Marc 2 $120.00 
Garrett, Jerry 2 $120.00 
Goulet, Maurice 1 $60.00 
Haartz, Karl 3 $180.00 
Hansen, Bob 4 $240.00 
Henning, Rod 2 $120.00 
Hilton, Larry 1 $60.00 
Klein, George 2 $120.00 

Kozuh, David 1 $60.00 
Litvjak, William 2 $120.00 
Martz, Jerry 1 $60.00 
McCardell, Harold 2 $120.00 
McCarthy, Tim 1 $60.00 
Mitchell, James 2 $120.00 
Mitchell, Jim 2 $120.00 
Nase, Dan 2 $120.00 
Page, Harold 2 $120.00 
Phares, Donald 2 $120.00 
Ragland, James 2 $120.00 
Ratcliff, Eddie 2 $120.00 
Sateren, Ryan 2 $120.00 
Shear, Steven 1 $60.00 
Silvernagel, Myron 3 $180.00 
Swett, Trevor 1 $60.00 
Thomas, Henry 2 $120.00 
Tillman, Bobby 2 $120.00 
Weedman, Benjamin 2 $120.00 
West, Dan 2 $120.00 
Westmoreland, Wes 2 $120.00 
Westmoreland, Wes 14 $840.00 
Westmoreland, Wes 5 Children $150.00 
Zimmerman, Laurel 1 $60.00 
TOTAL 7th Reunion  $5,610.00 

   
   

Reunion Expenses   
Patrick, Allen Flags -$255.95 
Catanzaro, Jasper Gift deposit -$2,250.00 
Reunion Expenses -Tot. -$2,505.95 

   

Balances       3/31/04   

Checking  $10,435.17 

Savings  $16,243.52 

Total  $26,678.69 
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RECENT NEWS 
THE CAV 5/7 IS TO BE REACTIVATED AS THE  

5TH SQUADRON 7TH CAVALRY 

Our Cav 5/7 association was notified by the 
Squadron Commander designate, LTC Jody Pe-
tery, that the unit will be reactivated in a cere-
mony to take place on May 5 in Ft. Stewart, GA.  
The unit will be a mixture of Bradley Fighting 
Vehicles, Up-Armored HMMWVs with powerful 
Scout Sight systems (LRAS3), UAVs, and both 
Ground Surveillance Radars and Signal Inter-
cept Radars, but most importantly troopers.   


